FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City of Duluth - Fire Department

602 West Second Street * Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-4400 swww.duluthmn.gov

For more information contact Kate Van Daele,
Public Information Officer at 218-730-5309

DATE: 10/4/2021
SUBJECT: Structure Fire
BY: Assistant Chief Brent Consie

NATURE OF INCIDENT: House Fire
CASE NO.: 21011186

INCIDENT DATE: 10/4/2021

INCIDENT TIME: 0341

INCIDENT LOCATION: 525 N 39th Ave W

This morning, the Duluth Fire Department responded for a resident reporting fire in her home.
Crews arrived to find a single family dwelling with fire on the first floor. Flames and smoke
could be seen venting out a side window. Crews worked to extinguish the flames and

ensure that all occupants were outside. Other crews quickly assessed any fire extension to
other parts of the building.

The fire was limited to the first floor, but smoke damage could be found throughout the home.
There were no injuries to report. Damage to the home is estimated at $70,000 for the building
and the resident's belongings.

The cause of the fire is under investigation. Any inquiries for this incident can be directed to the
Duluth Fire Department Fire Marshal's Office.

Fire companies from Lincoln Park, Spirit Valley and Downtown responded to the incident.



